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Translation provided by Google Translator. There may be 
errors. Please call PPS Language Line, 503.916.3589 for 
support with translation. 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are really looking forward to Parent Teacher 
Conferences next week! This is a very important opportunity 
to team with your student’s teacher. We strive to build 
partnerships focused on using your student’s strengths to 
build success.   While you are here, take a minute to check 
out the Lost and Found. There are quite a few coats, missing 
their kids. 
 
The Book Fair is coming and will be open during 
conferences, as well as before and after school the following 
week. This is a great opportunity to get books for your 
students, while supporting our school. A percentage of total 
sales goes back to the school library, to renew our collection. 
Teachers are also filling out wish lists, so this is also a 
chance to support your teachers, by purchasing a book for 
the classroom. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Amber Gerber 

  
 

 
A strong, diverse and respectful 
community where we make learning 
creative and fun! 
 

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 
 
 
PTO Revenue Share at 
The Old Gold, 2105 N 
Killingsworth 
Tuesday, 11.13.18 
4:00-8:00 pm 
 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences: 
No School 

Monday, 11.19.18 
Tuesday, 11.20.18 

 
Book Fair: 

Monday-Tuesday 
11.19.18-11.20.18 
8:30 AM-7:30 PM 

 
Thanksgiving Holiday: 
No School 

Wednesday, 
11.21.18 
Thursday, 11.22.18 
Friday, 11.23.18 
 

 
PTO News 
 
TONIGHT (Tues, Nov. 13) is the PTO Revenue Share 
at The Old Gold, 2105 N Killingsworth Street, from 
4:00-8:00 pm!! 
Support our school and enjoy the cozy neighborhood 
vibe + delicious sandwiches, burgers and fries! ​A 
portion of all proceeds fund class field trips & school 
supplies.​ Minors are allowed until 8pm.  
 

 



As always, reach out if you have PTO questions or 
suggestions.  
 
www.chiefjosephschool.org 

Facebook: ​@chiefjosephschool  

Email: ​info@chiefjosephschool.org 
president@chiefjosephschool.org 

Interested in quick PTO reminders?​​ We are on the 
Remind App!​ ​​Text "@cjpt" to 81010. Opt-out anytime. 

 
Book Fair 

Monday-Friday 
11.26.18-11.30.18 
 

Site Council 
Wednesday, 
12.6.18 
4:00-5:00 pm 

 
Winter Break 
No School 

12.17.18-1.2.19 
 

 

 

  

TAG News 
 
SBAC postcards were mailed today to parents of children who scored 95% or higher on last Spring’s 
SBAC.  In order not to confuse parents you will receive a separate postcard for SBAC Reading and/ or 
SBAC Math. Some families may actually receive 2 postcards if your child met that standard in both. 
Remember if they fall into the range of potentially gifted (95%-96%) or gifted (97%-99%) you must still 
fill out a nomination form and return it to Ms. Michels to have your child in the Talented and Gifted 
program. Forms can be found on the TAG board. 
 
Resources 
 
Thanksgiving Food Box 
St. Vincent DePaul is opening their list for a Thanksgiving food box on Tuesday, Oct. 30th.  In 
order to sign up, call 503-235-8431 starting 10/30 and select option 1 from the menu. If you 
received a food box last year, you will not be eligible this year.  
 
Sunshine Division December Holiday Food Box 
Sunshine Division is opening their December Holiday Food Box sign ups November 1st. 
These boxes are home delivered.  You can call or show up in person to enroll.  
Phone: 503-823-2102, ​http://www.sunshinedivision.org/about/programs/ 
Address: 687 N. Thompson St. Portland, OR 97227  
 
Counseling Resource 
If you are interested in counseling services for your student and your family is insured by OHP, 
please contact the school counselor, Lynn Spiers, at 503-916-6234 or at ​espiers@pps.net​ for 
more information about our on campus counselor from Cascadia Behavioral Health.  
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